
Notes from Larsen School Community Council
Tuesday, January 16, 2024

Larsen Elementary Conference Room 9:30 a.m.

● Welcome and Pledge by Tiffany Weidlein, chair

● Notes from the last meeting:
We talked about how the process of school boundary
realignment is up and going. There is an open house for
parents this Thursday, January 19, from 3:30-5:00 at Rees
Elementary.

● Title 1
Students have been organized into new Title 1 groups. There
were a few students that were ready to be released from Title
1, especially in first grade. Because we have a smaller load of
students in Grades 1-3, we are going to be able to have a
couple of technicians teach Sounds Sensible to some of our
kindergarten students. Mid-year preschool testing is almost
complete. Preschool teachers will be doing a data dive next
week.

● Update on Trustlands Goals

● Filtering Services
The school community council reviewed the Safe Technology
Utilization and Digital Citizenship in Public Schools HB213 Q&A
for School Community Councils. The council also discussed a
letter from Governor Cox about cell phone use. Principals will
hear more information about this in their principals’ meeting
this week.




